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WTA Congratulates NTIA Nominee Arielle Roth 
 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. (July 23, 2025) – The following can be attributed to Derrick Owens, 
WTA’s Senior Vice President of Government and Industry Affairs: 
 
“WTA - Advocates for Rural Broadband congratulates Arielle Roth on her confirmation by 
the U.S. Senate earlier today to serve as Assistant Secretary for Communications and 
Information and Administrator of the National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration (“NTIA”).   We look forward to working with her and the team at NTIA on 
BEAD implementation and many other important communications issues that will come 
before the agency." 
 

### 
 
WTA – Advocates for Rural Broadband is a national trade association that represents nearly 
400 small, rural telecommunications carriers providing broadband, voice, and video-related 
services in the United States. WTA’s members serve some of the most rural and hard-to-serve 
communities in the country and are on the forefront of bringing 21st Century 
telecommunications services to rural America. To learn more about WTA, visit www.w-t-
a.org. 
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